STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY ano MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

BRUCE KING POST OFFICE BOX 2088
éflnveauon STATE LAND OFFICE BUILDING
July 13, 1982 SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501
' (505) 827-2434

Etheldred T. Ross
P. O. Box 476
Panhandle, Texas 79068

RE: Hayoz Wells No. 1 & No. 3
T-19-N, R-30-E, NMPM,
Harding County, NM

Dear Mr. Ross:

Attached is a copy of the latest correspondence pertaining to the subject drilling
permits. A review of the well files suggest that your plans for these locations
have changed several times, thus causing some confusion.

You will note that Well No. 1 (F-12-19N-30E) was started and abandoned in early
1980. Your request for cancellation of the permit, dated 2/17/80, has not been
approved and cannot be approved because the well was actually started and some
casing set. As of 9/3/8l1, that casing was open at the surface and you were advised
accordingly. Following this, you requested the original permit to be kept in
force - as evidenced by the attached.

An extension of your permit for Well No. 3 (A-14-19N-30E) was granted to 12/24/81.
-Obviously, this permit has long since expired; and it is also more than 10 months
since your intent to drill No. 3 (see attached) was submitted.

Presumably, your plans have been changed again since there are numerous reports
of drilling rigs being idle for several months. We would like to clear up the

confusion presented by these two well files. Kindly put a top plug and marker

on Well No. 1 and submit a report of same on Form C-103, unless you definitely

are preparing to re-—enter that site. Likewise, if you have a spud date in mind
for Well No. Z? kindly submit a Form C-103 for that location signifying such an
intent; otherwise you may consider that permit as expired and cancelled.

Yours truly,

Qarl

Carl Ulvog
District IV Supervisor

Cu/dp

Enc.



" Etheldred T. Ross

Box 476

Panhandle, Texas 79068
September 4, 1981

&

Mr. Carl Ulvog

District IV Supervisor
Energy and Mineral Department
0il Conservation Division
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Mr. Ulvog:

I would like to keep these permits open as I plan to re-enter
the Hayoz #1, API# 30-021-20001 and to drill Hayoz #3, API#
30-021-20063, as soon as I can find a rig available.

Vcry truly yours
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